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November 22, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Consultant: 
 
 
 
It has come to my attention that the November 3, 2006 Consultant Solicitation Letters for the 
Aerial Photography and Control Survey projects were posted with the incorrect zip code in the 
address given for submission of the reponses.  Because of this, the date for submission has been 
extended.  We request all letters be received by 4:00 pm, November 29, 2006 at the appropriate 
office. 
 
Please refer to the original solicitation for project contact information.  The correct address for 
submitting the letters of interest for each of the projects is: 
 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
    P.O Box 270 
    601 W. Main 
    Jefferson City, MO 65102 
    Attention: Alexa Mitchell – Photogrammetry 
 
The original solicitations may be found at: 
 
http://www.modot.mo.gov/business/consultant_resources/geninfodesignconsultans.htm
 
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Melissa A. Anderson, P.E. 
Design Support Engineer 

 
 

http://www.modot.mo.gov/business/consultant_resources/geninfodesignconsultans.htm

